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Ottava, 2nd November, 1904.

sir,-

I beg to direct your attention to offioial

letter of the 5th July last in regard to the Stony Agenor

cash-book return for March and voucher No. 2815 for

general expenses in connection with the –ctle industry.

The Department pointed out in that letter that if the pay-

ment of $5.00 made to Jas. Jacob for 15 saw long at 20

each was correctly reported you should have forwarded to

the Department a refund of $2.00 from Mr. Jacob. Apparen

the matter has been lost sight of as neither a report nor

the refund appears to have reached the Department. Kindly

give this matter your earlier attention.

Your obedient

Som Lean

T.J.Fleethan, Esq..

verschieden Indian Agent,

Morley, N.V.T.
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